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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The public hearing for the FORT POINT CHANNEL LANDMARK DISTRICT 
COMMISSION scheduled for Wednesday, November 10, 2021 has been cancelled due to a scheduling 
conflict. 

 
 

For additional information, please contact FPCLDC staff: 
 

GABRIELA AMORE 
(617) 635-3850 

FortPointLDC@boston.gov 
 
 
 

DATE POSTED: 11/1/2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FORT POINT CHANNEL LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION 

David Berarducci, Susan Goganian, John Karoff, Lynn Smiledge, Vacancy 
Alternates: Thomas Rodde, Vacancy 
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